
Extract from Newsletter issue 221 dated March/April 2022 

 

SIG Notes – Segmenters  

Syd welcomed everyone to the first meeting of the year. Melville’s new shed has been built 
and this was the first time Seggies members inspected it. After the shed floor had been 
painted Members spent some time beginning to organize the shed and transferring our gear 
from the storeroom and set up shelving.  

 

Around The Table 

Aiton Sheppard 2532 explained how he made his nest of boxes for the Melville competition. 
Some of the segment widths and lengths need to be increased to allow more ‘fudge’ room 
and templates are 
important for accurate 
shaping.  

 

The intention is for the 
boxes to nest within and 
stack on top of one 
another.  

Aiton also showed the 
mortar he made for the 
Avon competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


